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LONDON, S.W.l.

<Hny further communication on this 
subject should be addressed to: —

The Secretary,
The War Office, sit

wLondon, S.W. 1,
and the following number quoted.

16 - April, 1923.43/Miscellaneous/4195 (S.D.3)

Sir,

I am directed to inform you it has been 
suggested that the provisions of the "Regulations 
under which commissions in the Regular Army may be 
obtained by University Candidates" should be extended 
to include commissions in the Tank Corps.

The suggested qualifications required of a 
candidate would be the same as those required for 
commissions in the Royal Engineers, as specified in 
Appendix V of the above-quoted regulations, with the 
addit ion.that the degree of B.Sc. in Mechanical 
Engineering would also be accepted, provided the 
degrees therein mentioned included a minimum of one 
year's workshop training.

I am to ask if you would be so good as to 
state whether such a period of workshop training is 
already included in the Degree mentioned in Appendix 
. and, if not, to say if such training could be 
included in the future.

I am,
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Sir,I

Your obedient Servant,i
■

'Z-o-t-*—r"z-*

:is
Director of Staff Duties.The Principal,

Me.Gill University, 
Montreal,

Canada*.
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